	Our Ref: 98117
11th July 2020


The Estate Department
University College London

Gower Street

London

WC1E 6BT
Dear Sir / Madam,
Proposed EE Ltd and Hutchinson UK Ltd Telecommunications Installation Upgrade.

At Torrington Place, 1-19 Torrington Place, Tottenham Court Road, London, WC1E 7HB
I write to formally advise you that, on behalf of EE Ltd and Hutchinson UK Ltd, I am submitting a Prior Approval (GPDO) application to upgrade the current equipment as outlined on the enclosed Developer’s Notice. 
PLEASE NOTE THIS IS A RESUBMISSION OF APPLICATION REF: 2019/0448/P
Yours sincerely,

Damian Hosker
BA (Hons), MA, MRTPI

Principal Planner 
Email: d.hosker@whptelecoms.com


